Just reaching out to inform you that we are progressing with the exhibition of PP-2022-2519 - Pymble Golf Club, St Ives. Exhibition has been scheduled to commence on Wednesday 18 September 2024.

The PPA team is satisfied that the planning proposal and supporting documents have been amended to satisfy the conditions of the Gateway Determination, and therefore will not require referral to the Panel.
This is in line with the Sydney District & Regional Planning Panel Operational Procedures November 2022.

The CM10 reference number for the exhibition package is SF24/101528 which includes:
s Summary of assessment against Gateway Determination
e Planning proposal
e Factsheet

The proposal will be progressed to you shortly on the portal. Are you please able to provide confirmation to progress, and assign it back to me on the portal for the exhibition to be finalised.

Many thanks,



